SOUTHEASTERN **CAMPUS BULLETIN**



JANUARY 16-20, 1978

VOL. V, NO. 16

MONDAY, JANUARY 16

4:30 p.m.

Deadline to register for spring semester without late penalty fee charge.

TUESDAY, JANUARY 17

10:00 a.m.

Spring Convocation: A sermon by Dr. John I Durham in tribute to Dr. Raymond Bryan Brown.

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 18

10:00 a.m.

Chapel: Dr. Willard Brown, pastor of Wake Forest Baptist Church.

THURSDAY, JANUARY 19

10:00 a.m. Chapel: Dr. Forrest Feezor, Shelby, N.C.

7:00 p.m. Selection committee for the September, 1978 Women's Conference in Nashville will meet in the Student Council President's office, Mackie Hall.

FRIDAY, JANUARY 20 CONTROL

10:00 a.m.

Chapel: Open Day.

SOUTHEASTERN BAPTIST JAN 1 8 1978 SEMINARY LIBRARY

SECULAR WORK
OPPORTUNITY:
Book/Childcraft International will be on campus Friday, January 20 from 10:00-11:00 a.m. in the Mackie Hall Commons Room. He will be interviewing students who may be interested in working as a sales representative in the Wake Forest area.
Flexible hours and work requirements make this an attractive possibility for students bility for students.

GRADES FOR DR. Grades for Dr. Raymond Brown's courses, Fall BROWN'S COURSES: semester, have been determined and submitted to the Registrar's office. Papers for B 131, Survey of the New Testament and B 249, The Teachings of Jesus, will be held for six weeks before being returned. Students desiring to see their papers may do so by appointment with Dr. Richard Spencer.

B 151 (1) GREEK

CLASS RE-ASSIGNMENTS:

Students enrolled in B 151 (1), Elementary
Greek, have been assigned to continuing
sections taught by Professors Page and Spencer.
Assignment lists are posted on the Field Ed. bulletin board in B 151 (1) GREEK CLASS RE-ASSIGN-Appleby.

ADJUNCTIVE FACULTY

APPOINTMENT:

Religion at Wake Forest University has been appointed visiting associate professor of New Testament for the Spring Semester. Dr. Horton will assume responsibilities for the courses B 132 (1) Survey of the New Testament (11 TWF) and B 248 The Epistle to the Romans (9 TWF) which were to have been taught by Dr. Raymond B. Brown. The scheduling of these courses remains unchanged. Dr. Horton is a native of Roanoke, Virginia, a graduate of UNC-Chapel Hill, Union Theological Seminary-New York and Duke University (Ph.D) and has taught at Wake Forest since 1970. He is currently on leave from Wake Forest and is a visiting scholar at Duke University. at Duke University.

SUMMER DIG Inspite of our best efforts, we have been unable to get a satisfactory contract for an excavation in Israel this summer (1978). President Lolley has suggested that we start an immediate investigation and planning for the summer, 1979. Progress on this effort will be updated through the Campus Bulletin.

GUESTS ON CAMPUS: The seminary is hosting a special conference this week for Directors of Missions from S.C., N.C., Virginia, and the Northeast. About 50 participants are expected. The group will be meeting in the Bethea Room from Monday through Wednesday noon.

PRESCHOOL WORKERS: Patsy Driggers, Consultant, Preschool Promotion Section of the Sunday School Board, will be on our campus to interview prospects for summer workers in the Preschool Building at Ridgecrest and Glorietta. She will interview on January 18 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. Those interested may sign up in the Field Education office.

Baptist Young Women will be meeting January 23 at 7:30 p.m. in the Bethea Room. Nona Kay Bickerstaff, BYW Director for N.C. will be speaking to us on the many interests and areas of work with the BYW as well as other organizations of the Women's Missionary Union. All women are urged to inform their churches and friends who may be interested in joining us. A nursery will be provided at Wake Forest Baptist Church (25¢ -first child and 10¢ for the second). A special invitation is extended to new members of the seminary both married and single.

DEADLINE:

Matriculation for the spring semester will close on January 30 at 4:30 p.m. This will be the last day to add courses or to withdraw from the seminary without penalty. February 10 is the last day to drop courses without penalty.

Matriculation for the spring semester will close on January 30 at 4:30 p.m. This will be the last day to drop courses without penalty.

Matriculation for the spring semester will close on January 30 at 4:30 p.m. This will be the last day to drop courses without penalty.

Information for the <u>Campus Bulletin</u> is due in the Student Affairs Office by 12 noon each Thursday. All material must be signed and include a telephone number.

THURSDAY, JAMUARY 19

TUESDAY, JANUARY 17

JANUARY 16-20; 1978

10:00 a.m.

Chapel: Dr. Willard Brown, pastor of Wake Forest Baptist Church.

Spring Convocation: A sermon by Dr. John I Durham in tribute to Dr. Maymond Bryan Brown.

Deadline to register for spring semester without lave penalty fee charge.

VOL. V, NO. 16